
From: Bruce C Nuclear Integrated Assessment / Évaluation Intégrée Bruce C Nucléaire (IAAC/AEIC) 
Sent: June 12, 2025 4:12 PM 
Subject: Have your say on the Bruce C Nuclear Project! Comments invited on the draft Integrated 
Tailored Impact Statement Guidelines and the draft Public Participation Plan by July 11, 2025 

Hello, 

You are receiving this email as a participant in the integrated assessment of the proposed Bruce C 
Nuclear Project (the Project), located in the Municipality of Kincardine, Ontario.  

On December 20, 2024, the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (IAAC) issued its decision that an 
impact assessment is required for the Project proposed by Bruce Power (the proponent). This 
assessment will be an integrated assessment conducted in collaboration with the Canadian Nuclear 
Safety Commission (CNSC), which has been referred to an independent review panel. 

On June 12, 2025, the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (IAAC) issued a Notice of Time Limit 
Resumption, to inform participants that the 180-day time limit for the Planning phase of the impact 
assessment for the proposed Bruce C Nuclear Project has resumed as of June 12, 2025. 

As part of the Planning phase in the integrated assessment process, we now invite you to review and 
provide comments on the following draft documents: 

• the draft Integrated Tailored Impact Statement Guidelines (draft Integrated Guidelines); and 

• the draft Public Participation Plan. 

The draft Integrated Guidelines outline the specific factors to be considered in the assessment of the 
Project and provide direction to the proponent on the studies and information required in its Impact 
Statement.  

The draft Public Participation Plan explains how the public will be engaged throughout the review process 
and provides details on how and when public participation opportunities will take place for each phase of 
the integrated assessment.  

How can I participate? 

Submit your comments online in either official language by 11:59 PM PST on July 11, 2025, using the 
Submit a Comment feature. Participants who wish to provide their input in a different format can contact 
IAAC by writing to bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca or by phone at 613-222-3507. All comments received will be 
published online as part of the project file. 

Information Sessions 

IAAC and the CNSC invites Indigenous Peoples and the public to attend an information session to learn 
more about the Project, the integrated assessment process, and how to submit comments on the draft 
documents. 

  

https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/160141?culture=en-CA
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/160278?culture=en-CA
http://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/161754?culture=en-CA
http://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/161754?culture=en-CA
http://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/161805?culture=en-CA
http://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/161808?culture=en-CA
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/88771/participation
mailto:bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca


In-person sessions (English/French) 

• Wednesday, June 25, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. ET 

600 Tomlinson Drive, Port Elgin, Ontario, N0H 2C0 

• Thursday, June 26, 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. ET 

Davidson Centre, 601 Durham Street, Kincardine, Ontario N2Z 1L7 

Virtual information sessions (via Zoom) 

• Thursday, June 19, 2025, from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. ET 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88945705806  

• Tuesday, July 8, 2025, from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00pm ET 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84144725763 

Project Distribution List 

Members of IAAC’s distribution list will receive e-mails regarding opportunities for participation, project-
specific documents, and key steps in the integrated assessment process. For additional information 
relating to the Project or the integrated assessment process, you are encouraged to visit the Canadian 
Impact Assessment Registry.  

If you would like to be removed from the distribution list for this project, please contact us at 
bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca. 

Sincerely,  

Integrated Review Team for the Proposed Bruce C Nuclear Project 

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada and the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

Email: bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 

Telephone: 613-222-3507 
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